
 

Supplier Price Increases – February 
 

 
 

Our industry continues to face regular and significant price increases caused by all kinds of issues. From raw material 
shortages to production problems, shipping container prices and more. 
 
Our supplier relationships are stronger than ever, and we’re working with existing and new suppliers to maintain access to 
the materials you need and to keep prices fair and competitive. We’ll continue to negotiate hard on your behalf and we are 
trying our very best to protect you wherever we can. 
 
We know how important it is that you’re kept up to date with significant price increases to help you plan ahead. Below is the 
list of the latest price updates by product type. You can also stay up to date on our websites: parkerbs.com/supplier-updates, 
chandlersbs.co.uk/supplier-updates, fairalls.uk/supplier-updates and chandlersroofing.co.uk/supplier-updates (you will be 
able to see a roofing version here). 
 
We are sometimes informed of increases at very short notice, and so they might not have made this list. If you have any 
questions on these increases or want to confirm prices for an upcoming project, please speak with your local branch, who 
will be happy to help. 
 
 

https://www.parkerbs.com/supplier-updates
https://www.chandlersbs.co.uk/supplier-updates
https://www.fairalls.uk/supplier-updates
https://www.chandlersroofing.co.uk/supplier-updates
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